
NEW BLOOMFIELD AREA HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
MONDAY, JANUARY 11, 2010 
PROVIDENCE BAPTIST CHURCH 

CHILI SUPPER – 6:30 P.M. 
MEETING 7:00 P.M. 

 

 
Nothing tastes better than a hot bowl of homemade chili with all the 
fixings on a cold January night.   
 
Chili, vegetables, cake and drinks for whatever you want to donate!  
Proceeds will help with monthly utility bills. 
 
Since our society building is now filled with great exhibits we won’t be 
eating in the display area.  So we will meet this month at Providence 
Baptist Church for the supper and meeting. 

 
PROGRAM 

 
We have a famous book author in our membership!  Dorothy Tighe 
recently completed her second book titled “Almost A Dozen.” 
 
Dorothy came to New Bloomfield with her husband, Robert, in 1962.  They, 
with their 11 children, operated a dairy farm on State Road TT in New 
Bloomfield.   
 
Dorothy is very active at St. Andrews Catholic Church in Holts Summit.  
She is a great quilter and wonderful cook.  Dorothy has also been a very 
active member of the Society since its beginning, and we greatly 
appreciate her assistance and willingness to serve on committees. 
 
Come join us as we hear about her interesting life and times.  She 
informed me that she has sold out of “Almost A Dozen” but will try to get 
some more printed for us. 
 

 
(OVER) 



 
MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS! 

 
Over 120 renewals have been received as of this date.  Many of you are 
still receiving this newsletter by mail; however, if you have not renewed 
by the end of January, we will have to discontinue the mailing.  We will 
continue emails.  I am working very hard to separate the postal service 
mailings from the emails!  Please send your $25 renewal to Dave West, 
NBAHS, P. O. Box 132, New Bloomfield, MO, 65063. 
 
Your continued membership in the Society is so very important. Thanks to 
everyone who has renewed and to those who have made special 
donations.   

 
DONATIONS AND MEMORIALS 

 
Donations 
Martin Kennedy 
 
Memorials 
Dave and Nancy West     Al Hiatte 
A. C. Pearre       Al Hiatte 
 
Dave and Nancy West     Neal Hickman 
A. C. Pearre       Neal Hickman 
 
Dave and Nancy West     Don Trammell 
Mike and Gracia Backer     Don Trammell 

 

 
THIS IS A SHORT NEWSLETTER THIS MONTH.  I WANT TO AGAIN THANK DAVE WEST, 
DALE LAWSON AND WAYNE JOHNSON FOR THEIR CONTINUED WORK IN BEHALF OF THE 
SOCIETY.  IF YOU HAVEN’ BEEN THERE IN A COUPLE OF MONTHS, PLEASE TAKE A 
MOMENT TO COME SEE WHAT THEY HAVE DONE.  THE SOCIETY IS OPEN EVERY 
SATURDAY FROM 10:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M.   
 
REMEMBER – IF YOU HAVE OLD PICTURES, CONTACT ONE OF THE GENTLEMEN 
MENTIONED ABOVE AND THEY WILL REPRINT IT FOR YOU AT THE SOCIETY.   
 

DAVE WEST 573-431-3304; DALE LAWSON 573-8964124; WAYNE JOHNSON 573-893-2789 


